Kﬁz 2401 Quincy, N.E., P.O. Box 3280 e Albuquerque, New Mexico e 87110

(505) 266-5833

November 24, 1975

Carl W. Dabelstein
3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your reception report. KRZY
operates on 1450 KHz which, as you probably
already know, is a "local" channel on which

a great many stations operate with 250 watts
at night., It is therefore rather unusual

for us to receive reception reports from other
states.

Your report does not contain anything which
can be checked against the log, but definitely
sounds like KRZY., I am satisfied that it was
our station you heard.

Good DXing and hope to hear from you again.
Yours truly,

A T

4
Guy Smith, WSUHP
Chief Engineer
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